
•	 Monthly COVID-19 testing for all workers who tested negative

•	 N95 masks for all hospital employees

•	 Hazard pay for workers serving COVID-19-positive patients and PUIs

•	 Weekly labor-management COVID-19 meetings 

We made history! Kindred Westminster is the first hospital to  
our knowledge that has agreed to test its workers monthly.

After one of our union sisters at Kindred Brea died from COVID-19 and more than two 
dozen of her colleagues were infected, we have been committed to avoiding a deadly 
outbreak here at Westminster. This agreement goes a long way to doing just that!

For more  nformation, please contact NUHW Organizer 
 Isacc Ramirez Perez at (626) 391-8224 or iramirezperez@nuhw.org.

NUHW.org

WE DID IT!
KINDRED HOSPITAL WESTMINSTER

Faced with a second informational picket, management backed down. 
The agreement we won includes: 

“We control our destiny. When we fight together, and we stand up for 
what’s right, we can protect ourselves, our patients and our families.”

— Emma Madrid-Ungos, LVN


